
 

 

 
February 17, 2012 
 
Robin Gudgel 
Midnite Solar Inc 
17722 67th Ave NE 
Arlington, WA 938223 
 
Dear Mr. Gudgel, 
 
We are in receipt of your completed application for NABCEP Continuing Education Credits for the 
course(s) you are offering listed below.  
 
Course(s) Included in Application 
Midnite Solar 2012 4 Hours 
 
Registration for this course is now valid through 2/17/2014. 
 
This is to notify you that your course meets the criteria for NABCEP Continuing Education. It appears to 
be adequately technical, have a teacher/learner format, review technical specifications, or directly relate 
to the NABCEP Task Analysis, among other pertinent features. Based on these factors, you may 
therefore state that this course is registered for NABCEP Continuing Education Contact Hours (Credits) 
for the hours listed above.  
 
I thank you for striving to provide quality education and technical training in the installation of solar 
systems.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the approval process or related matter, do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tehri Parker 
Director of Program Services 
 
 
 
 


